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Smith Holly

From: Virginia Topham <tophamv@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, March 19, 2017 11:19 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2705 and HB 2706

HB 2705 and HB 2706   We are opposed to both bills. 
 
Chairman Helm and Members of the House Committee on Energy & Enviornment We are opposed to HB 2705 and HB 2706.  Water 
Resources has constantly been harrassing us here in the Sprague River Valley.  Personally, our family has spent thousands of dollars 
hiring lawyers to defend both the surface and ground water that is rightfully ours.  For over 60 years Water Resources has refused to 
enforce the laws currently on the books.  Water Resources operates on "politics," not "science."  I urge you to deny Water Resources 
any new funding. 
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